
 

Kelly Jackson - Head teacher 
Grappenhall Heys Community Primary School, 
Stansfield Drive, 
Warrington, 
Cheshire 
WA4 3EA 
 
          4 December 2019 

Dear Kelly and the ECO team         

Grappenhall Heys Primary – ECO team - Crisp Packet Collection 

I am writing to thank you and your fabulous ECO team for the project that you have undertaken to 

collect waste crisp packets over the past weeks which has contributed to the Meals & More recycling 

initiative set up with Sysco Brakes UK and PepsiCo. 

It was a fantastic effort by your pupils and their families to collect so many and arrange for them to 

be taken to the Brakes Warrington Depot, it is very much appreciated.  

By doing this you not only are you helping the environment but have also helped Meals & More raise 

funds to support children across the UK, who live in poverty and have very little to look forward during 

the school holidays. 

The holiday clubs managed by national charities provide a range of learning and fun activity and a 

lunch which many look forward to and we know the children and their parents really do welcome.  

Meals & More this year helped provide over 110,000 meals at 200 clubs in all regions of the UK, from 

Scotland down to the south coast, including clubs in Manchester and Wigan. 

It was great to hear of what you have done and receive a lovely picture which with your permission 

we would like to promote Meals & More.  

 

Again, thank you for all your help and support and keep up the great work. 

Kind Regards 

Peter McGrath 

 

Operations Director 
Meals & More  
Registered Charity No. 1179092 
email: peter.mcgrath@brake.co.uk 
mobile: 07483354001 


